
Participants will learn about the latest in 
assistive listening devices and resources 
to assist with accessibility at home, 
work or during recreation. There will 
be presentations as well as vendors 
available to answer questions about  
their newest services or products.
Registration is required for the  
event which is open to anyone  
who is interested in learning  
more about accommodations  
for people with hearing loss. 
Light refreshments  
will be provided.

Thursday, April 30, 2026 
10 a.m. – 1 p.m.
The Fair Barn 
200 Beulah Hill Road South 
Pinehurst, NC 28374

Free registration online  
l	relaync.com/pinehurst

For more information, contact: 
l	kim.m.calabretta@t-mobile.com
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